Partners in Protection │ Talking Points:
· Wildfire is a serious threat throughout Canada – putting neighborhoods, communities, environmental resources, public and firefighter safety at risk every year.  
· Annual suppression costs exceed hundreds of millions of dollars.  Changing climates and increased development trends will only make this problem worse.
· Partners in Protection (PiP) is a non-profit organization dedicated to working with communities across Canada to reduce their wildfire risk.  
· PiP is uniquely comprised of professionals from across Canada who currently volunteer their time and wildfire expertise.  These professionals represent municipalities, provinces, and agencies.
· For more than a decade, PiP has delivered FireSmart –wildfire preparedness information for the public and professionals.
· PiP administers the FireSmart Canada Community Recognition program, a program that encourages homeowners to take steps on their property to reduce wildfire risk.
· PiP has developed the FireSmart Canada website (firesmartcanada.ca) that provides wildfire resources for multiple audiences, and includes free materials for download.
· PiP’s information is accessible to everyone.  Their efforts reduce agency workload by supplementing wildfire outreach programs, and promote mitigation work that decreases the need for response and suppression.  
· There is no other association or organization that fills the unique national role that PiP plays in wildfire outreach.
· Partners in Protection operating budget is dependant on contributions from its supporters. The products developed by Partners in Protection would not be possible without the considerable in-kind contribution from its membership.


